
 
 

 

 
 
 
Christmas song costumes 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We have already been busy rehearsing our Christmas songs in preparation for the show. 
Hopefully you are starting to hear some sneaky previews at home! This year the children 
can dress up as whatever Christmas character they would like. Please can children arrive at 
Nursery in their costumes ready for the performances.  Feel free to go as big or as small 
with the costumes as you like.  
 
We will avoid messy play on this day so hopefully children will stay clean enough for the 
afternoon performance! If your child is toilet training it may be worth providing a back-up 
costume just in case of accident.   
 
Just a reminder, our Christmas songs will take place on Wednesday 8th December at 9:45 
and 2:15 in the school hall. If your child does not attend Nursery on a Wednesday but they 
would still like to take part in our Christmas show please bring them to the Nursery side 
door at 9:15 (for the 9:45 showing) and 1:45 (for our 2:15 showing). Parents will need to 
wait outside until the hall is opened by school staff. Spaces are limited to two adults per 
child.  
 
We can’t wait to see you there and celebrate Christmas together again.  
 
Kind regards,  
The Nursery team 
         
 
 
 


